Child Nutrition Report

August 2022 — Lynne Keenan

Summer EPBT will be distributing to parents tentatively August 29, 2022. If
a student was enrolled in our school last May and is on a school building roster,
the student will receive benefits.

We will have Mariah Gladstone visiting our Child Nutrition Program this
week as we are incorporating Indigenous meals in the school lunch programs. No
Kid Hungry will be sponsoring the school’s Culinary Trainings with chefs like Ms.
Gladstone.

BPS Summer Lunch Food Bus is fully painted thanks to volunteers this
summer!



